
WINDSTREAM SERVICES, LLC 
4001 N. Rodney Parham Road  
Little Rock, Arkansas 72212 

Luis Aguirre 
Legal Counsel 

(501) 748-6313
Luis.Aguirre@windstream.com 

December 16, 2022 

Tennessee Public Utility Commission  
Ectory Lawless, Docket and Records Manager 
502 Deaderick Street 
4th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

Re: CTC Communications Corp. Request to Cancel Certificate to Provide 
Interexchange Telecommunication Services 

Dear Mr. Lawless: 

CTC Communications Corp. (“CTC”) respectfully requests the Tennessee Public Service 
Commission (“Commission”) to cancel its certificate to provide interexchange telecommunication 
services in Tennessee.  

The Commission granted CTC the authority to provide interexchange services in Tennessee 
pursuant to Case No. 95-02520 on September 12, 1995.  

As of the date of this letter, CTC does not have any customers or outstanding debts to any other 
carrier related to its operations in Tennessee. Thus, no notices or special arrangements are 
necessary.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this notice. 

Best, 

Luis Aguirre 
Legal Counsel 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room 
on December 16, 2022 at 11:52 a.m. 


